Pearl Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District Meeting                                                                                   July 2, 2016

Chairman, Roger Volden called the meeting to order at 8:32 AM.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all.

Officers in attendance are---Roger Volden, Chairman; Shelly Tobiasz, Vice Chairman , Dave Paulik, Randy Rucks,  Commissioners; and Tammy Chier, acting Secretary.   Those absent----, Mark Leissring, Treasurer Mike Knapp, Waushara Cty Rep and a Town of Leon Representative.

SECRETARY REPORT—Minutes from the May 28th, 2016 meeting were read by Shelly and motion carried for approval.

A sign-up sheet was passed around for signatures for grant approvals.

TREASURERS REPORT--- The Aug. 2015 - Dec 2016 budget was presented again.  Two fish surveys were presented by Shelly T., discussions were held on bag limits and reasons why we have less.  A motion was made to NOT amend the budget to include more monies to restock fish in 2016.  Motion carried with 15 yehs and 13 nays.  The 2015-16 budget will not be amended to stock fish in 2016.   Replacement of the buoy at the “narrows” was requested.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Proposed budget for 2017 was presented, specifically noted were the legal fees for town incorporation, fish stocking, expansion of the PRD and the tax levy, to keep the mill rate the same.  After discussion a motion was made to DELETE the monies for legal fees to incorporate “Pearl Lake”.    Motion passed by majority vote.  Motion was made to leave $2,000.00 in the budget for expansion of the PRD.   Motion carried by majority vote- 19 to 11.    Motion was made to amend the proposed budget for 2017 to delete $2000 for legal fees for incorporation, keep the $2000 for PRD expansion and keep $2500 for fish stocking.    Motion carried by majority vote.

WATER QUALITY TESTING--SECCHI DISK READING—was not actually reported but information received from Roger.  On June 27, 2016 at 7:30 AM, at 3 feet, the temp was 77.2 degrees Fahrenheit and at 45 feet the temp was 46.6 degrees Fahrenheit. The disk reading was 24 feet.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 	We need volunteers for the two positions that are up for election—Chairman and Vice Chairman.  Mark L. offered to continue his term after it is up next year, but would like a new volunteer after that.

Member comment:    There are fawns around the lake and to be careful.


Meeting was adjourned at 8:55 AM                                                 
Respectfully recorded, Tammy Chier
